
University of Calgary and Costas Melakopides at the University of Cyprus for your friendship,
faith and tireless efforts in hostiug the Banff andLancmetgs

From the point of view of developing Canadian foreign policy, this has been a very useful
application and test of one of the three pillars of Canadian foreign policy, "'promoting Canadian
culture and values abroad."

We hope we have contributed to udrtnig, dialogue, lasting friendsbips and an potny
to think ahead.

Steve Lee
Executive Director


